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Subject: SOP letter request Unionville Festival "Municipal Significant"

From: John Cabrelli
Sent: May 24, 2018 3:26 PM 
To: Clerks Public 
Cc: John Cabrelli  

Subject: SOP letter request Unionville Festival "Municipal Significant" 

Hi Clerks department, can the request below be added to the Council Meeting agenda for Tuesday May 29, 
2018 

We would like to have council once again approve and recognize this years Unionville Village Festival as an 
event of "Municipal Significance" 

The Unionville Village Festival Committee is applying for a Special Occasion Liquor Permit which is to be 
utilized in conjunction with the Unionville Village Festival On Saturday June 2, 2018 at the parking lot of the 
Unionville Curling Club, 257 Carlton Road., or weather permitting Crosby Sports Field located at 210 Main 
Street. 

The Unionville Festival will be compliant with all applicable by-laws, regulations and City requirements for 
special occasion permits with respect to temporary facilities. 

I have attached last years letter as an FYI. 

Please let me know if you require any further information. 

Thanks, 

John Cabrelli 

Unionville Festival Chair 2018 
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Connect with us: 

               
This e-mail contains information that may be privileged and/or confidential. If 
you are not the intended recipient, any disclosure, distribution, copying or any 
other use of this e-mail or the information contained herein or attached hereto 
is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this e-mail in 
error, please notify this sender immediately and delete this e-mail without 
reading, printing, copying or forwarding it to anyone. Thank you for your co-
operation. 
 


